
An update on the New Brunswick buckwheat malter from Georges Corriveau, ing/ P. Eng 
 
 “It has been a while since we have given you feedback on our latest development with 
our 1 ton buckwheat malter. Since September we have produced 9 batches of malt and 
have submitted samples to the Community College labs for analysis. We have also 
distributed some volumes to local microbreweries for a first experience. We have decided 
to put in place a quality control system before hitting the microbrewery market. For your 
information, the Community College we worked with for the design and fabrication of 
the unit was awarded a recognition last month by the Government in innovation and their 
contribution to the industry. Our malter was well promoted before the 600 audience 
attending the Gala. This is where we’re at for the moment and are looking forward for the 
summer. We will have beer samples available and will then be able to meet with the 
industry with a high quality product. I never thought that this would be my retirement 
hobby but I find this pretty exciting! Once again, many thanks to your Oregon State 
University team who have been very supportive through our early days in this 
challenging project.” 
  
Cheers, 
Georges 
Georges Corriveau, ing/ P. Eng 
Directeur général/General Manager 
UdeM Développement Inc. 
100 des Aboiteaux, suite 1200, 
Moncton (Nouveau-Brunswick) 
Canada, E1A 3E9 
 



 


